
TO: City Council 

FROM: Lance Inman, Information Technology Manager 

DATE: May 9, 2023 

SUBJECT: Council Tablet Council Device Replacement Discussion 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Make a device selection based on presented pros, cons and personal preference. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The Council iPads are now four years old and it is time to look at replacement options. We 
will be presenting two options this replacement cycle. A two iPad solution similar to the 
Council’s current setup and a single Windows laptop solution. Smart phones were also 
approved in budget and can be ordered dependent on each Councilmember’s selection. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 
 
 Vision/Mission/Beliefs 
 
 Excellence 
 

We strive for excellence and integrity in providing City services. By providing quality 
services, being responsible and efficient stewards of public resources, and empowering 
employees to achieve excellence, we continue to build public trust and encourage civic 
involvement. We know that excellence does not have to come at the price of our sense of 
community or our small city character 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Each Councilmember selects a preferred solution. 

 Delay device replacement until 2024. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 
 

iPads were purchased on 10/23/2018. The addition of cell phones for Councilmembers was 
approved in the 2023-2034 budget.  

 

 
6) Attachments: 
 
 None. 


